Elsen, Nikki

From: Heather Walder <heather.walder@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 12:11 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: SUPPORT for REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Ms. Elsen,

I'm writing to support for reuse of the South Community Library building, rather than its demolition. The cost of building materials and new construction, as well as the ecological impact of demolishing usable structures instead of repairing them, should be considered.

As a neighborhood resident, I'd like to see a community-friendly commercial project or another socially-responsible organization or business re-use or refurbish this space.

Sincerely, Heather Walder 1234 Farnam St. La Crosse, WI

--

Heather Walder, Ph.D.
University of Wisconsin - La Crosse
Assistant Teaching Professor
Department of Archaeology and Anthropology
hwalder@uwlax.edu

Field Museum Research Associate Chicago, IL fieldmuseum.org